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To: Members, Associate Members and Observers of the South West Pacific Hydrographic Commission 

 Invitation to 21st South West Pacific Hydrographic Commission Meeting 
 

Dear SWPHC Colleagues, 
 

1. I am very pleased to announce the 21st South West Pacific Hydrographic Commission meeting, being 
held in Nadi, Fiji 28,29 February and 1 March 2024.  The meeting will be conducted as a hybrid meeting with 
both in person and virtual attendance options.  

2. Prior to the SWPHC 21 Meeting the International Hydrographic Organization Capacity Building 
Program will be supporting a Capacity Building Workshop on Disaster Response for invited candidates (in 
person only).  

3. Registrations are now open for the SWPHC Meeting – Face to Face registration closing on 9 February 
2024 and virtual attendees can register up to 26 February 2024.  

4. Logistics details will be distributed with this CL.  

5. Looking forward to meeting with you, either in person or on line in February 2024.  

 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

           
Hilary Thompson 
Executive Director, Australian Hydrographic Office 
Chair, South West Pacific Hydrographic Commission 
 

29 November 2023 
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